Petition to Senators Tom Udall & Martin Heinrich & Representative Ben Ray Lujan:
As your constituents, we urge you to act now to demand the Department of Energy (DOE) conduct a Programmatic Environmental Impact Statement (PEIS) followed by new Site-Wide Environmental Impact Statement (SWEIS) for Los Alamos National Laboratory (LANL) before any proposed expanded plutonium pit production and associated infrastructure projects could begin.  The current LANL SWEIS was completed in 2008 and analyzed for the production of 80 plutonium pits (or triggers) per year in a new facility.  LANL was held to 20 pits per year.  The new proposals are for the production of a minimum of 30 plutonium pits per year in a 40-year old facility.  

New Mexico deserves a fresh look.    
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